
Well done to the positive start the children have made to the new 

academic year.  We have achieved so much already.  We have 

collected RexSTON our now resident dinosaur, we have unveiled 

our art on the walls of the library, the children have been photo-

graphed and we have held a book fair all in a few weeks.   

The Friends AGM was held on Friday with a very pleasing turn 

out.  I would like to thank the out going committee—Ursie, Anna, 

Fleur and Annabel – for their great achievements last year with 

help from many of you.  They organised some great events and 

the fundraising paid for some memorable experiences alongside 

funding trips and books.   

The new committee of Katie, Sophie, Fleur and Sarah with many 

volunteers to act as Class Representatives would  

welcome you to join them at meetings and events across the 

year.  Please get involved. 

There are lots of dates listed on this page, please note them 

down and watch out for the more detailed information to follow. 
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Diary Dates 

Open Studios Art  
Exhibition 

6th—7th October 
 

Flu-Vaccines R to Y6 
Monday 10th October 

 
Parent Consultations 

Y6 only WB 17/10/2021 
 

Harvest Festival  
2-3pm  

Wednesday 12th October 
 

Friends Meeting  
The Bell Cawston 

Wednesday 12th October 
7pm onwards 
ALL welcome 

 
Half-Term Holiday 

Monday 24th October to 
Friday 28th October 

 
OPEN MORNING 

Wednesday 
9th November 

9-11.30am 
 

Remembrance Service St 
Agnes’ 3pm  

Sunday 13th November 
 

Maths Week beginning 
14/11/22 

Each Class has a  
Learning Café in the  

Afternoon 
More details to follow. 

 
Parent Consultations 

Year R—5 
WB 21/11/2021 

 
School Carol Concert   

St Agnes’  6pm 
Monday 12th December  

 
End of term  

Friday 16th December 

Phone 01603 871249    E-mail: office@cawstonprimary.dneat.org 

Full brochure and information on www.cawstonprimary.dneat.org 

Harvest Festival 

We have changed our Harvest Festival celebration to the  

afternoon of Wednesday 12th October and are asking that 

children are collected from the church at the end by 3.15pm.  

This means that book bags and lunchboxes will remain in 

school overnight.  Provision will be made for the taxi children 

to be collected as normal. 

We also request that each child brings a tin or packet of food, 

in a bag that they can carry, to donate to St Martin’s Night 

Shelter as part of our courageous advocacy work.   

I look forward to seeing you all 

there to celebrate with us. 

We are aiming for a 2pm start. 
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In celebrating these traits your child may receive a Cawston Citizen sticker, a Growing  

Excellence certificate, a Headteacher’s Award, ClassDojo points, a compliment or thank you. 

These are all ways that our school reinforces positive behaviour. 
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At Cawston we are committed to  

Growing Excellence 

planting - nurturing - flourishing 

Jesus says well-nurtured seeds will thrive.  Our school is the ‘good soil’, offering an ideal  
environment for individuals to grow; building on the diverse gifts and talents we bring to our  

community. 
Based on the Parable of the Sower – Luke 8.4-15  

Our vision of growing excellence is a  

values based ethos. 

We recognise our Cawston Character Traits daily in 
class, around school and in Monday’s collective worship. 

We want  Cawston children to be the best they can be.   

To grow in wisdom, hope and peace. 

Curiosity is encouraged.  The ability to observe, ask 
questions, hypothesise, and pattern seek about their 
learning and the world around them. 

We teach thankfulness, respect, friendship, humility,  

compassion, service and generosity.  

Creativity is developed. 

Take responsibility, show courage, tell the truth, show 
justice and forgiveness. 

Accept a challenge and show resilience and  

perseverance. 


